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Beyer, Jim R

From: Burke, Ruth A

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 11:00 AM

To: Beyer, Jim R

Subject: FW: 

 

 

Ruth Ann Burke 

Maine Department of Environmental Protection 

Board of Environmental Protection 

Commissioner’s Office 

 

From: Lou Graceffa <l.graceffa@georgestevens.org>  

Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 5:10 PM 

To: Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov> 

Subject:  

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

In 1993 the Maine Constitution was amended to require that the sale of public land or   

substantial changes made to its use would be subject to the approval of 2/3 of the legislature. By what stretch of 

imagination could the proposed CMP Corridor  

that would cut  through more than fifty miles of Maine's unbroken woods  be considered unsubstantial? I fully support 

The Superior Court decision to vacate the CMP lease. 

 

Louis Graceffa 

218 Bay Road 

Brooklin,Maine 

04616 

 


